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Children have settled in now to the next step in their 
school journey in Year 1. If you have any concerns 
please speak to Mrs Goodman on a morning and I 
will get back to you either by phone or in person at 
the end of the day. 

 

  
 

         
name in please. We already have a few jumpers 
and cardigans left with no names and I know 
some have already gone missing. 

We also have children with the same water 
bottles so names on these would be useful and 
must have only water in! 

 

 
This term in class we are learning about... 
 
History- In class we will be learning to compare travel and toys from Victorian times 
and the present time 
 
Geography-In class we will be learning the four compass points, the differences 
between globes and maps and finding the northern and southern hemispheres 
 
DT-In class we will be learning about frame structures, how to make them stable and 
stronger leading up to making a table from card. 
 
Science-In class we will be learning to label parts of the body and learning about the 5 
senses. 
 
 

  
  
 
 

Homework 

Reading books and sounds will be sent out on Mondays and need to 
be returned every day and will be changed on Fridays- Please write 
in the comments section as this is very helpful, especially any books 
you share at home together. 

Children will be bringing home their log in details for Edshed 
which is online homework, alongside reading, for Year 1. They 
must complete maths and spellings every week. If they do they 
will be entered into the weekly draw for £5 voucher. 

Special Event 
 
We will be going on a special trip next term linked to our work in history. Information about this will be shared 
nearer the time. 
 

 

Weekly reminders: 

Children will need to come to school in outdoor P.E kit every 
Tuesday. Dark jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and school jumper 
or cardigan. 

 


